11th April 1934,

Dear kres Maher
: J

You may be aware tiat during the last fow years
y L o

an Institute of Parasitology has besn established at Macdonald
College by the Hesearch Council, the Government of the Province
of Quebe¢ and this Universitye The work of the Institute con~
sists in the sexamination of very numerous parasitos existing
throughout Canada and causing very large losses among animals
and livestock of all xinds, as well as attacking human beingse

One of the districts which sufflers particularly
is the Arctic areas Last yosr an officer of the Institute
visited the Nastern Arctic and a great deal of material brought
back by him or sent in to us afterwa ds has now been examined.
The Director wishes to get a report out &1 OnNCes L written
report can only be sent by the lascople, but the Director has
prepared a radio report which could ve given in & very fow
minutese Owing to ths extreme importance of tie matter in
question to the people of the Arctic, we should be grateful
if you would arrange to hava this message sent out in as

a

afficient a mamer as possibles

Faithfally yours,

Wilfrid Boveys

Thomas lsher, Esqe,
Canadisn Radlo Broadcasting Commlssion,
Ottawa, Onte




